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PN# 5174 DRMS File M-2003-003 

12 May 2022 

Mr. Dustin Czapla 

Environmental Specialist 

1313 Sherman Street Room 215 c/o 1001 East 62nd Avenue Room 215 

Denver, CO 80216 

 

VIA E-mail 

Project: # 5174 

Subject:  M-2003-003 Request for Name Change 

Dear Mr. Czepla: 

On behalf of La Plata County, the new operator of M-2003-003, I am requesting that the name of the 

operation be changed from Amzak Pit to Westside Gravel Pit. 

This is a return to the old name, which Consolidated Construction (a previous operator) had requested 

be changed to Amzak Pit, on 13 June 2007, by letter to Ms. Elizabeth Shelton. The County believes that 

the past negative connotations are no longer of concern and changing the name at this time will help in 

conversion to the new ownership and operation of the Pit. 

Authorization to act for La Plata County in this matter was provided last week with the Succession of 

Operator application. 

Thank you for your rapid response to the transfer and related matters. If you need any additional 

information from WASTELINE, please let us know.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nathan A. Barton, CE, PE, DEE 

Environmental and Permitting Compliance Engineer 

On behalf of La Plata County 


